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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Members from Wales and Herefordshire impress 

 
It was the turn of the members from Wales and Herefordshire to provide 

the displays at the meeting of The Royal Philatelic Society London on 

Thursday, 30 January. 

 

The exhibits were introduced by John Perry, one of the Society’s 

representatives for the area, who explained that it had taken about a year 

to put together, but that it has been a pleasure. 

 

The thanks of the members were expressed by Mike Roberts, who 

commented that among the 18 wide-ranging displays, nearly half were of 

Welsh postal history. He paid particularly tribute to Nicholas and Janet 

Nelson for showing Ifni, a territory with just one post office, whose 

stamps are probably best remembered from one’s schooldays. 

 

Just as remarkable was Michael Bale’s showing of mail sent to and from 

Lundy, including a card sent to Papua New Guinea, and then returned. 

 

Those living in the Wales and 

Herefordshire area who would 

like more details of The Royal 

Philatelic Society London, 

including events held locally, 

are invited to contact John 

Perry through the society at 41 

Devonshire Place, London 

W1G 6JY (telephone: 020 

7486 1044). 

 

 
John Perry, representative for The Royal 

Philatelic Society London in Wales and 

Herefordshire. 
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